
From: Patrick Hudman <phudman@hilcorp.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 8:14 PM
To: Farmington Regulatory Techs <FarmingtonRegulatoryTechs@hilcorp.com>
Subject: FW: ALLISON UNIT 147S - INC - 693904557

Wellhead barriers re installed.

We are currently testing the well to see if we can produce it without the pump unit . Production is not where it should
be and it is very possible that the pump unit will be needed and put back in service.

Areas in the reclaimed area that were impacted by vehicle travel have been repaired.

Signs and fencing have been installed to keep vehicles off reclaimed areas.

See Pics,

Thanks

Patrick Hudman

Area 5 Production

505-320-1225








